
 

 

 

Announcement of Phipoonsangkarakpracha U.thit School 

A story about guidelines for not accepting gifts and presents of any kind forever (No Gift Policy) 

Fiscal year 2024 

 

              Phipoonsangkarakpracha U.thit School has been reflected in the enhancement of the 

organizational culture, which upholds principles and dedication to honoring while presenting or 

accepting gifts or other rewards. It is evident that using power for one’s own or another’s benefit has 

consequences. This complies with the national reform plan’s principles for inquiry and wrong doing, 

prevention, and investigation. 

 To demonstrate the spirit pf looking into all areas of inquiry and bolstering good 

administration, all government officials are members of the Phipoonsangkarakpracha U.thit school 

sincerely, yours. Since then, teachers who work as state servants have refused to accept any form of 

gift, including the following festivities and following the declaration.  Senior Executives and 

Supervisors. At all levels will adhere to the principles of knowing and abusing regulations so that it is 

clean that they are in accordance with the regulations under their jurisdiction, and fully abide by 

compliance requirements as well as compliance methods. 

Notification that all parties should be aware of and carefully follow 

  

Announced on  1
st
 November 2023 

 

 

 

(Mr. Denwattana  Sakkhuna) 

School Director 

 


